
August 8, 2002 
 
Geneva (Smith, Lansing City Councilwoman), 

 

My wife and I and the few neighbors we've talked to 

are not at all happy about the speed bumps being 

installed on Tecumseh River Road. Can you tell us 

whose idea it was and how the decision to install them 

was made? Are they going to be there permanently? How 

will snowplows deal with them in the winter? 

 

We live on Tecumseh River and speeders have not been a 

problem for us. We also drive to work each day on 

Tecumseh, and we don't like bouncing over speed bumps. 

 

Steve Harry 

3125 Tecumseh River Road 

Home: 323-3897 

Office: 703-9030 


